
Axtord, Lynne

From: Holly Lloyd <F1ollyLlovd@sd4 I. bc.ca>
Sent: April-29-15 8:21 PM
To: Axford, Lynne
Subject: Odyssey of t.he Mind

Hi Lynne,

The Odyssey of the Mind Provincial Tournament took place on April 18th, 2015 and three
Burnaby teams qualified to attend the World Finals in Michigan this year: Montecito
Elementary division two, structure problem, Buckingham Elementary division one, vehicle
problem, and Glenwood Elementary division one, structure problem. Unfortunately, the
Glenwood team has decided not to attend the World Finals. We are also proud to announce
that this year the Montecito team also won the Ranatra Fusca award. This is given for
outstanding creativity and is the highest award at the competition.

We are hoping the City Council will again financially support our teams in representing Burnaby
at this World Competition. Your support in the past has eased the burden on parents and
helped to make the trip a success for the team. When is the next council meeting and how

would you like us to represent our request this year? Would you like me to send along the

names and grades of the students as well as a more formal write-up or would you like some/all

of the teams to attend the meeting?

Thank you for your support!

Cheers,
Holly

Holly Lloyd
Head Teacher/Librarian
Montecito Elementary
2176 Duthie Ave.
Burnaby, BC
VSA 2S2
604-664-8766


